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                                                                                                               Wednesday 21st June 2023 
 

Summer Fayre Letter: Update 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Important Notice: Due to potential industrial action over the coming weeks, we have had to 
rearrange our Summer Fayre date to Friday 14th July. The timings for the event will stay the 
same as previously [3:15-6:30pm]. Many thanks for your understanding with this matter. 
 
A special word of thanks for your generous contributions to our Summer Fayre last Friday. 
 
A reminder that the second of our fundraising events will be held this Friday 23rd June. 
The children will be invited to come into school wearing their own clothes in exchange for   
a bottle donation for our tombola stall. We ask that all bottles are brought to school by an adult, 
for safety reasons, being collected in the Main School Office.  
 
A reminder that our Friends of St Margaret Mary’s fundraising group are always looking for 
parent/carer support and have a meeting planned this Friday 23rd June at 3pm. If you would like 
to attend, our meeting will be held in the EYFS building. Alternatively, if you would like to be 
involved in any upcoming events, such as our Summer Fayre please speak to the School Office 
or myself [Mrs Welch]. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 
Mrs Welch 
EYFS Lead 
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